
In the matter of ‘The Clifton’, 96 Clifton Hill, London NW8 OJT 
 

Application to review premises licence s51 Licensing Act 2003 
 

Chronology and timeline 
 

 

 
December 2013 

 
Clifton Hotel closed down. 

 
February 2015 

 
96 Clifton Hill designated as 
‘Asset of Community Value’ 

 
11 February 2016 

 
Application for new premises 
licence submitted 

 
4 March 2016 
7 March 2016 

 
Residents met with owners Ben 
and Ed Robson 

 
21 April 2016 

 
Hearing of application for new 
premises licence 

 
22 August 2016 
31 August 2016 
8 September 2016 
12 December 2016 

 
Residents met with owners 

 
Mid- May 2017 

 
‘The Clifton’ opened to the 
public 

 
19 June 2017 
 

 
Residents met with owners to 
discuss issues. Letter 
subsequently sent on 19 June 
from CHRG to owners. 
 

 
28 June 2017 
18 July 2017 

 
Residents met with owners to 
discuss issues.  
 



 
4 August 2017 
 

 
Letter sent from CHRG to 
owners. 

 
10 September 2017  

Resident met with one of the 
owners. 
 

 


